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Seven years after the phase out of coal, Bruce 

Power continues to contribute to cleaner air for 

Ontarians 
   

TIVERTON, ON – April 15, 2021 – Today marks seven years since the province phased 

out coal-fired electricity, in what is still considered the largest clean-air initiative in North 

America. Bruce Power, in returning Units 1-4 to service over the previous decade, provided 

the province with 70 per cent of the carbon-free energy it needed to shut down coal. 

 

“Thanks to the phase out of coal, the people of Ontario have cleaner air from clean, 

nuclear energy,” said Mike Rencheck, Bruce Power’s President and CEO. “Bruce Power is 

proud to have played a major role in this important environmental and health initiative, and 

we are building on this leadership role in our contribution to a Net Zero Canada by 2050.” 

 

Electricity from coal results in sulphur dioxide, nitrogen oxide, carbon dioxide emissions 

and particulates, which all contribute to poor air quality and climate change. The closure of 

coal plants has eliminated more than 30 megatonnes of annual greenhouse gas (GHG) 

emissions, equivalent to taking seven million vehicles off the road. As a result, summer 
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smog days in the province have all but vanished. Between 2005 and 2013, there were 183 

smog advisory days in Ontario, compared to just four since coal was phased out in 2014. 

 

“The elimination of coal plants in Ontario breathed new life into the quality of the province’s 

air,” said Vanessa Foran, President and CEO, Asthma Canada. “Today, we are seeing 

practically no summer smog days in the Greater Toronto Area, which directly correlates 

with the province’s increased reliance on carbon-free nuclear energy and the phasing out 

of coal. 

 

“Every step we take toward a cleaner electricity supply mix and a reduced reliance on 

fossil fuels for energy and transportation, the better the air quality in the province. As we 

reduce carbon emissions, we increase the quality of life for our residents, especially those 

with asthma and allergies.” 

  

In October 2020, Bruce Power announced its NZ-2050 strategy to contribute to a Net Zero 

Canada, while growing the economy and supporting innovation. This strategy builds off the 

strong foundation laid through Canada’s largest private infrastructure and clean energy 

project at Bruce Power, which allowed for the phase out of coal in 2014. On March 31, 

Bruce Power also announced its commitment to being a Net Zero emitter by 2027. 

 

About Bruce Power 

Formed in 2001, Bruce Power is an electricity company based in Bruce County, Ontario. 

We are powered by our people. Our 4,200 employees are the foundation of our 

accomplishments and are proud of the role they play in safely delivering clean, reliable, 

low-cost nuclear power to families and businesses across the province. Bruce Power has 

worked hard to build strong roots in Ontario and is committed to protecting the environment 

and supporting the communities in which we live. Learn more at www.brucepower.com and 

follow us on Facebook, Twitter, LinkedIn, Instagram and YouTube. 

 

For more information, contact:  

John Peevers – 519-361-6583 – john.peevers@brucepower.com 
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Need a Permit?

(519) 377-2074
planning@svca.on.ca

1078 Bruce Rd. 12
Formosa, ON

N0G 1W0
519-367-3040

publicinfo@svca.on.ca

svca.on.ca

Newsletter Issue 1 Spring 2021

Effective April 19, 2021, Saugeen Valley 
Conservation Authority’s Administration Office is 
closed, and staff are working from home to 
comply with the Province of Ontario’s State of 
Emergency declaration and Stay-at-Home order. 
The health and safety of staff and our 
communities is of paramount importance. There 
will be no interruption to our services as staff 
will continue to be accessible via e-mail or 
telephone, as required.

Saugeen Conservation Undergoing Strategic Plan and 
Rebranding Initiatives
 
Saugeen Valley Conservation Authority (SVCA) is seeking to refresh its long-term strategic 
direction and to create greater social impact in the watershed community by developing a 
new brand, alongside a new strategic plan to focus programs and services through 2025.

“Our new brand will reflect our strategic priorities regarding watershed management, 
stewardship and education, while maintaining our mandate of flood forecasting and 
ensuring development does not happen in hazardous areas,” stated SVCA Chair, Maureen 
Couture.

The re-branding and strategic planning initiatives are expected to take place throughout 
the majority of 2021, with their anticipated completion in Fall 2021.  Both processes will 
focus heavily on engagement and consultation internally with staff and the Board of 
Directors, as well as with our municipal partners, stakeholders, and the public.

Over the next several months, the Authority will be working with stakeholders and the 
community to help prepare a strategic plan that will chart the future priorities for the 
organization.

A new website and logo will be part of this exciting initiative!

Please note “Following discussion with the 
Grey-Bruce Health Unit, SVCA has made the 
decision to open our properties for passive 
recreational use effective Thursday, April 22nd, 
2021.   Our campgrounds will open to those 
with serviced site seasonal contracts on Friday, 
April 30th, 2021. Those with un-serviced site 
seasonal contracts will remain closed until at 
least May 20, 2021, to comply with Provincial 
regulations.”

We remind visitors to our properties to adhere 
to the advice and recommendations of public 
health officials such as wearing masks and 
practicing physical distancing. 

 
Enjoy your visit and connect with nature!”

For contact information please consult the 
SVCA staff contact page. 

From the shores of Lake Huron to the Osprey Wetlands...

Watch for our 
new Saugeen 
Conservation 

Properties 
brochure.

www.svca.on.ca/contact_staff.php
https://www.svca.on.ca/contact_staff.php


Watch out for ticks:

Adult female blacklegged 
tick at various stages of 
feeding. Photo: 
Government of Canada

Blacklegged ticks are spreading to new areas of the province because 
of climate change. They can also spread by traveling on birds and 
deer. While the probability is low, it is possible to find an infected tick 
almost anywhere in Ontario.  Female blacklegged ticks can carry Lyme 
Disease.

Ticks are most active in spring and summer, but can be found at any 
time of the year when the temperature is above freezing.

There are ways you can reduce your exposure to ticks and instructions 
to remove them at the Ontario.ca lyme disease website.

Sign your children up for our
Spring Educational Programs!

Designed to enhance your child’s 
knowledge, understanding and 

appreciation of the natural world and 
our amazing planet!

To register call 519-367-3040 and 
dial 0 or email publicinfo@svca.on.ca

Check our  for more website
information.

Follow us on Social Media

April 22, 2021 marks the 51st year of celebrating Earth Day!

“SVCA strives to ensure long-term protection of our watershed through the maintenance of 
programs that will protect life and property from natural hazards, but also conserve our 
natural resources. By directing development outside of natural hazard areas such as river and 
shoreline flooding and erosion zones, we not only protect people and property from damage, 
but help to preserve these natural areas for the future.”

For Earth Day information in Canada, please visit https://earthday.ca/

Representatives of the Saugeen 
Valley Conservation Authority 
receive a cheque presented by 
Cherie Leslie Senior Engagement 
Advisor, Southern Ontario, with the 
NWMO, to support a new Water 
Well Improvement Program.

Water Well Improvement Program

The Nuclear Waste Management Organization (NWMO) is 
working with the Saugeen Valley Conservation Authority 
(SVCA) to protect groundwater in South Bruce. Visit our 
website for more information.

Looking for a Permit?

Due to the demand to develop in SVCA’s beautiful 
watershed, there are a higher number of requests 
being submitted than usual. Here are some things 
you can do to help speed up your request:

Be prepared when contacting us.  Look at our online mapping 
tool ahead of time, have specific property details ready and 
proposal  preparedsite plan

Contact us via one method only (phone (519) 377-2074,  email
or )Planning Inquiry Form

If you have not heard back from our office, 
please wait a minimum of 2 full business 
days before following up

Thank you for your patience!

https://www.ontario.ca/page/lyme-disease#section-4
http://publicinfo@svca.on.ca
https://www.svca.on.ca/page.php?page=education
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Saugeen-Conservation/145883428818853
https://www.instagram.com/saugeenvalleyconservation/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/saugeen-valley-conservation-authority/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/saugeen-valley-conservation-authority/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/75493418/admin/
https://twitter.com/saugeenca
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCF_ooiq14rekYE3tMZh3hxQ
https://earthday.ca/
https://www.svca.on.ca/page.php?page=wellwater
https://www.svca.on.ca/page.php?page=wellwater
https://camaps.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=f0ec744c8d6d4e499895aaaab3d83761
https://camaps.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=f0ec744c8d6d4e499895aaaab3d83761
http://www.saugeenconservation.com/downloads/LUPExample_Site_Plan.pdf
planning@svca.on.ca
https://www.svca.on.ca/form_planning.php
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